Abington Human Relations Commission: March 14, 2018

Present: Joanne, Amy, Rosemary, Shelley

Guest: Dennis O'Brien

Our guest came because he saw the HRC page on the township website and was interested in the work that we're doing, especially that on implicit bias. He said he found the meeting very interesting and may come again.

We received the \$500 check for the grant from the Jenkintown Rotary. This money was earmarked for materials to augment our presentations, such as our new brochure and the package we will provide the participants in the Abington Police training.

We worked on the program for the police training for the remainder of the meeting. **Rosemary will email it to everyone and will check on the a.v. equipment at the police training center.** Shelley reviewed the program with Kelley Warner, who was very pleased with the initial ideas. She is also reviewing an article on implicit bias to determine whether it will be useful to include in the packet.

For the next meeting: bring thumb drives so the final program can be loaded onto everyone's drive. We will practice our presentation with our partners. See below.

Police training schedule: 9:00 – 10:00 each day.

April 16: Meredith and Joanne

April 17: Rosemary and Joanne

April 18: Meredith and John

April 19: John and Joanne

April 30: Meredith and Joanne

May 1: Rosemary and Joanne

May 2: Meredith and John

May 3: Rosemary and John

Shelley will attend each day and will make the introduction about the HRC and closing comments. She will also fill in if anyone can't attend.

Next meeting: April 4